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Press Release 

By: Jeff Winslow, Marketing & Communications  Manager        Date: 5/30/2018 

       jeff.winslow@mohawk-usa.com       

Mohawk announces 2018 summer shutdown 

MILFORD, Del. – Mohawk Electrical Systems, Inc. will close the week of 4th of July for 

their annual summer shutdown. 

Mohawk’s plant and office will be closed from Friday, June 29, 2018 and resume 

operations on Monday, July 9, 2018. Semi-annually, plant operations will shut down for 

plant efficiency; and to give employees time with their friends and families around the 

holiday season in both winter and summer.  

Any current shop orders or perspective orders needing to be filled before the shutdown 

need to be submitted to, Jeff Winslow, Marketing and Communications Manager, no 

later than Friday, June 8, 2018 to make it on to the production schedule. Any orders 

requests received after June 8th will not be processed until after operations are resumed 

in July.  

Mohawk’s winter shutdown will be in late December. An announcement with those 

dates will be made closer to the winter shutdown. 

To make arrangements before the summer shutdown, please email: 

jeff.winslow@mohawk-usa.com or call, (302) 422-2500 ext. 101.  
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